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INSTRUCTION / STUDENT NOTES: 
 

• As of September 30, 2021 there are five students attending full time. 
Two have IEP’s, and one is attending day and evening courses to be 
able to graduate on time. 

• We anticipate 3 additional part-time students to start next week to 
help them to graduate on-time. 

• Students have been enrolled in courses in APEX and in the 
Powerschool system so transcripts will be accurate and up to date. 

1. We do have few courses missing but Mrs. Barr is working with 
Mrs. Williams to get those entered and made available. 
 

• Transportation has been an issue with getting students to AEHS.  As 
of today our students are not being dropped off to school because the 
only time they can do that has our students arriving at 2:10, school 
doesn’t begin until 3pm and we do not have staff members available 
to receive them. 
 

 
 
FACILITIES:  
 We continue to communicate with Mr. Booth in regard to changes to 
our schedule as they might impact the custodial staff. 


